
 

    

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

COVID-19 Update #19 
July 10, 2020 – 5:00 pm 

 
 
Dear Registrant, 
 
Many of you have started to settle back into practice and have been reaching out to us for practice 
advice, especially around the use of face masks. Updates have been made to the Return to Practice 
Guidelines and the Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) document to reflect clarifications received 
from the Office of the Chief Medical Officer regarding the use of masks by health care 
professionals, patients and visitors. We have also added FAQs around protocols to be taken if 
someone is found to have presented with symptoms of COVID-19. Please take a moment to review 
the updated documents.  
 
We continue to update our FAQS and encourage you to check back periodically. If you require any 
further clarification or have any other questions, please feel free to contact us at 
practiceadvice@collegeofopticians.ca 
 
Best regards, 
 
Fazal and the COO Team 
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